
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Harvest Festival 
 

 
 

We are delighted that we can hold our Harvest Festival at All 
Saint’s Church, Claverley on Friday 13th October at 9.30am.  You 
are very welcome to join us if you are able.  The PTA will be 
serving tea and coffee prior to the service. 
 
The children are invited to bring their gifts of non-perishable 
items to school on the morning of Friday 13th October.  They will 
be carrying the gifts down to church themselves, so please don’t 
make them too large or too heavy.  The gifts are to be donated 
to Bridgnorth Food Bank, which was set up by churches in 
Bridgnorth to help residents in urgent need of assistance. 
 
Due to the unpredictable weather, please ensure your child has 
a coat to wear down to Church. 
 

 

 


